
Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

We're on the final leg of the term before the summer holidays. It's been another busy week at

school with lots going on. Year 6 children have spent some of the week at their new secondary

schools, getting to know their new teachers and environment and Year 3/4 Acacia showed off their

brilliant baking skills! To see what EYFS Cedar class have been up to, click here.

I had some inspirational training this week with the amazing singer in this song, Jo Boyce. The

children have listened to this song this week - if you can, please play it at home and ask your child

to sing along. We’ll be using this song in our last Mass of the year; it would be great if you could

join us - and join in!  Do check out some of her songs on YouTube - as Jo says herself, she brings

the ‘jeans and hoody’ to worshipping through song! The song is also linked on your Seesaw app.  

We look forward to seeing you at the FOSA Summer Fair tomorrow, from 12-3pm. There will be lots

of stalls and things to do, and an amazing list of raffle prizes as always ! Do pop by the School

Council stall for a chat with some of our children. Sam Roddan will also be with us for some Art

Pop-Up crafts.  

If your child is in our school worship choir, please be advised that next week's choir practice is

cancelled, but we will be in church on Sunday 16th July at 8.45am. Please send your choir child to

church in their school uniform, summer or winter, with appropriate footwear and a cardigan, Full

details are on your Seesaw account. Thank you, 

 

Please make sure to log in to your Seesaw app to see lots of information about what your child

has been learning in class each week. You will also see video round ups of the week

and your child's class curriculum. 

Wishing you a very happy weekend,

Mrs Cox

Come, Holy Spirit, fill the
hearts of your faithful,
and kindle in them the fire
of your love.

Send forth your Spirit and
they shall be created,
and you will renew the face
of the earth.

Amen

We are delighted to tell you all

that our school Trust have

appointed a Chaplain. Mrs Lucy

Wright will be the Chaplain for

a number of schools across our

Trust network, and will start

her visits with us in September.

More information on this

appointment, other new staff

members and our staff

structure for September will be

sent out to you shortly. 

A MESSAGE FROM MRS COX

Let all that you do be done in love. 
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LET US PRAY

CHAPLAIN

OUR SCHOOL CHAPLAINCY TEAM - THE FUTURE SAINTS  
Our wonderful chaplaincy team, The Future Saints, have
worked very hard to create a very special Children's
Corner in our parish church, Saint Mary and Saint
Augustine, along with Mrs Donington and Mrs
Kaczmarek, This area will provide families with young
children with the opportunity to borrow books and small
toys during Mass. 

The team have also refreshed the board outside the
church with lots of information about their charitable
projects. Do have a look if you're on Broad Street in town.  
 

https://app.seesaw.me/pages/shared_item?item_id=item.8ca97d39-895b-48e5-8af9-287c92570d80&share_token=eT3esrObSRWpuY4GdIngiA&mode=share
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=cRHOCB0Th0M&fbclid=IwAR0nShJ3OOrJS1sPu1IFjsPYaEmdqxZbcE3lgmrz6IdoGRy-jcsNCojxjbs
http://www.st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk/
http://facebook.com/staugustinescva


Many happy returns

to...Tommy in Year 3 Acacia

class who will be 9 on 11th

July.

 

We all wish you a very happy

birthday; enjoy your

celebrations! 

 

ATTENDANCELUNCH MENU AS OF 10TH JULY 

DEALING WITH CHANGE & TRANSITIONS 

Our whole school attendance this week was

92.11%. Our attendance by class is as follows:

Cedar - 94.44%

Sycamore - 97.53%

Acacia - 90.54%

Willow - 87.75%

Juniper - 94.38%

72 of our pupils had 100% attendance this

week.
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The Anna Freud National Centre for Children and Families has
teamed up with Mentally Healthy Schools to produce some brilliant
resources for children moving into a new year group, and children
making the transition from Primary to Secondary school.  

The end of a school year brings excitement at the thoughts of the
summer holidays and another year of achievements celebrated, but it
is also a time of change which can feel daunting for children. Some
children are preparing to leave primary school and the others are
getting ready for a new school year in September. 

The resources from the Anna Freud National Centre for Children and
Families and Mentally Healthy Schools have lots of information on
these areas, including a Self Care Plan for your child to work through
and top tips on how to make friends. The Self Care Plan can be
accessed here and would be a great summer activity for all children
to complete. 
  
Please click here for the full page of links and resources. 
It is definitely worth taking the time to look through the
links and using the resources to help you and your child
talk through any feelings that they may have at this time
of change. 

YEAR 3/4 ACACIA CLASS  

Acacia Class had a full day of Design
Technology this week.

They learned about different breads, baked
their own sandwich roll and then chose
different ingredients to make their own
healthy sandwich. 

Finally (and perhaps most importantly) they
ate it - delicious! Well done, Acacia class!  

YEAR 6 LEAVERS DATES

Please be reminded of the

upcoming dates for our Yer 6

Juniper class: 

Tues 18th July - Roots to Food

Gala Dinner - pm

Weds 19th July - Leavers

performance - pm 

Thurs 20th July - Leavers Mass

at church

Friday 21st July - 9am Leavers

Assembly followed by Parent

Brunch  

https://www.annafreud.org/media/18656/my-self-care-plan-primary.pdf
https://mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/

